

# The Quarterly Deposit

Winter 2025

#### In this issue:

- Texas Plains Federal is turning 85!
- · New Amarillo Branch Update
- · Employee of the Quarter
- 85 for 85 Loan Promotion
- · Referral Bonus
- Featured Products
- · Community Contributions
- Holiday Closures
- Annual Business Meeting & Training



#### Texas Plains Federal is turning 85!

It's hard to believe that Texas Plains Federal has been serving our community for nearly a century. Since opening doors in 1940 as Plains Bell Federal Credit Union, we've been dedicated to providing our members with exceptional financial services and unwavering support, and we couldn't be prouder of the strong relationships we've built along the way.

And we couldn't have reached this incredible milestone without you, our valued members! To show our gratitude, we're planning a year-long 85th-anniversary celebration filled with fun events, special offers, and memorable ways to say thank you for being a part of our story. Stay tuned for more details in the coming months – you won't want to miss out on the excitement!

#### **New Amarillo Branch Update: Almost There!**

The countdown is on! Our new Amarillo branch at 58th & Georgia is nearly complete, with the finishing touches being added as we speak. Construction has been moving full steam ahead, and we're excited to announce that we're on track for a late February completion.

We can hardly wait to welcome you to this incredible new space, thoughtfully designed to better serve you and our community. As we approach the finish line, stay tuned to our social media channels for updates, sneak peeks, and an official opening date announcement.

Thank you for your patience and enthusiasm as we make this vision a reality.





## Spotlight on Excellence: Employee of the Quarter – Victoria Wright!

We are excited to recognize Victoria Wright as our Employee of the Quarter! Since joining Texas Plains Federal in June 2022, Victoria has been an invaluable asset as the loan processor in our Floydada branch. Her creativity, dedication, and commitment to our members truly set her apart.

Victoria consistently goes above and beyond to ensure every member feels valued and supported. Whether she's tackling complex tasks or assisting her colleagues, her positive attitude and willingness to help make a real impact. She always shows our members that she genuinely cares, and her contributions play a key role in the success of our team.

We are incredibly proud to have Victoria on our team. Her hard work and dedication continue to make a difference every day.

Congratulations, Victoria! Keep up the great work!

### 85 Years of Texas Plains Federal – Celebrate with Savings!

As we mark 85 incredible years of serving our community, we're excited to introduce our 85 for 85 Loan Promotion in March!

Here's the deal: When you finance a new or used auto loan with us, you'll enjoy an incredible 0.85% discount on your loan. Plus, you'll receive additional savings through ancillary product rate discounts.

This special promotion is our way of celebrating this milestone and giving back to our valued members. Whether it's a car, truck, or SUV, we're here to help you hit the road with confidence and savings.

We're excited to celebrate this milestone with you and help you drive into the future with savings. Keep an eye out for more details as March approaches, and let's make this anniversary year one to remember!

\*STAR rewards are excluded from this promotion.

#### **Featured Products of 2025**

We're kicking off the new year with exciting offers and features designed to meet your needs. Check out our featured products for the first few months of 2025:

#### January - PDQ Loans

Need cash quickly? Our PDQ Loans are the perfect solution. With fast approval and flexible terms, you can get the funds you need without the wait. Ask us how a PDQ Loan can help you today!

#### February – IRAs

There's still time to secure your future! Make qualifying contributions to your IRA until April 15, 2025, and take control of your retirement savings. At Texas Plains Federal, we offer IRAs with high dividend rates, low risk, and long-term security, helping you grow your savings with confidence. Whether opening a new IRA or rolling over an existing one, we're here to help you build a brighter tomorrow.

#### March – E-Statements

Go green and simplify your financial management with E-Statements. Sign up today to receive your statements electronically—secure, convenient, and paper-free!

Stay connected with us for updates on these featured products and more throughout the year!

#### **Annual Business Meeting**

Join us for our Annual Business Meeting on March 18th! This is your chance to connect with credit union leaders, hear updates, and share your thoughts. We'll announce the time and location soon on our website and social media. We value your input and look forward to seeing you there!

Crosbyton

#### **Share the Love of Credit Union Membership!**

At Texas Plains Federal, we believe great things are meant to be shared – and that includes the benefits of being a credit union member!

Throughout February, refer a family member or friend to join the credit union, and you and your referral will each receive \$25 as a thank you for spreading the word. There's no limit to how many people you can refer, so the more you share, the more you can earn!

It's a win-win – your friends and family get to experience the personalized service and great rates we're known for, and you'll enjoy a little extra for yourself.

### Community Contributions – More Than Just a Credit Union

At Texas Plains Federal, we're proud to support the communities we serve. Here's a look at some of our recent donations:

**Floydada & Lockney VFD:** Our Floydada Branch made donations to both the Floydada and Lockney Volunteer Fire Departments as a token of appreciation for the volunteers who protect their communities.

**Tulia VFD:** This year, the Tulia Branch chose the Tulia Volunteer Fire Department for their donation, as many of their team members have family who have volunteered there. It's a cause that's close to their hearts!

**Crosbyton:** The Crosbyton Branch donated \$1,000 to the Crosbyton Church of Christ for their Elevate Retreat, supporting kids in grades 6-12. They also gave \$500 to the Crosbyton Fire Department to help with equipment needs during fire season.

**Tahoka:** We proudly supported Adrienne and her daughter in their efforts to raise funds for a service dog, which will provide much-needed safety and independence for her daughter, who has battled epilepsy since age 8.

We're committed to helping where we can and making a positive impact in every community we serve.

### **Holiday Closures**

January 1 - New Year's Day January 20 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day February 17 - President's Day

#### **Annual Training**

Please note that all credit union branches will be closing early at 3:00 PM on Monday, February 4th for our annual employee training. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Normal business hours will resume on Tuesday, February 5th. You can still access your accounts online or via our mobile app during this time.

Amarillo 804 S. Madison Amarillo, TX 79101

S. Madison 522 W. Main St. rillo, TX 79101 Crosbyton, TX 79322

806-373-6641 806-675-2703

Floydada 105 S. Wal

105 S. Wall St. Floydada, TX 79235

806-983-3922

Tahoka

1801 US-87 Frontage Road Tahoka, TX 79373

806-561-3888

Tulia

123 N. Maxwell Ave. Tulia, TX 79088

806-995-2480